
       
  
 

 

-- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 

 

 

Pippi Longstocking Is Here to Stay! 

at the American Swedish Historical Museum 

On View Now 

 
 

Philadelphia, PA- It is with extraordinary 

delight that we announce the re-opening of 

our much loved Do You Know Pippi 

Longstocking? exhibit. Since it opened in 

March of 2014, the museum has 

frequently been filled with the sounds of 

children laughing and playing, as they 

explore the exhibit itself, but also as they 

discover the very popular Pippi Gallery 

Hunt, which leads them through the rest of 

the museum.  

 

While the special exhibition gallery bid 

farewell to Pippi on February 16, as of 

March 1st she has occupied a new space 

in the museum, so kids and families can 

enjoy playing with Pippi and most of the original exhibit components for years to come. Kids can cook 

up some fun in Villa Villekula, discover treasures in the Thing Finding cabinet, or imagine themselves 

as something new with the dress up trunk. So please come and play with Pippi any time you wish! 

 

For more information on the ASHM’s upcoming programs and events, please visit 

americanswedish.org, email info@americanswedish.org, or call (215) 389-1776. 

 

The American Swedish Historical Museum is located in scenic FDR Park at 1900 Pattison Avenue in 

South Philadelphia near the Sports Complex.  Plenty of free parking is available. For those taking 

public transportation, the Broad Street Subway’s AT&T/Pattison Avenue stop is within walking 

distance or SEPTA’s Route 17 (Naval Base) can bring you right to the Museum. 
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Contact:  

Caroline Rossy 

Communications and Operations Manager  

Tel: 215-389-1776, Fax: 215-389-7701 

Email: crossy@americanswedish.org 
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